
PLAINFIELD PLANNING BOARD 
AGENDA 

Monday October 15th  Meeting 
 

Meriden Town Hall 
110 Main Street 

 
 
7:00pm  Continuation of Richardson subdivision. 
 
   Finalization of wetland zoning ordinance change. 
 
   Meeting Adjourned 
 
 
 
Due to a scheduling conflict for Hugh and Mike the KUA portion of the evening has been moved 
to November 5th.  The good news is that KUA has bought into our concerns about tree 
placements and I have a meeting scheduled for Thursday 10/11 with landscape architect William 
Flynn to explain to him what we are hoping to accomplish. 
 
Peter Dzewaltowski, from UVLSRPC, would like to meet with the Board on Monday October 
29th to discuss the commission’s work to date on our project.  I should have some draft materials 
from them shortly.  This would be an additional meeting, however, I think it would be best if we 
could devote an entire session to this project rather than trying to schedule it in around 
applications and other projects. 
 
All the materials for our meeting are in this packet, however, go to 
http://www.plainfieldnh.org/towngov.html and click on the Planning Board documents link.  I’d 
like to see us eliminate the paper mailings and go to this system.  Mike and Mary Lou Sutherland 
will edit the page look like all the other town web pages, the key is that the information is all 
right there for anyone to access.  The Zoning Board has been using this system for a couple of 
months and likes it a great deal.  Check out their page, yours would like exactly the same. 
 
 
See you Monday night. 
Steve 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


